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Thank you to everyone who has donated a Pringles tube to school, we would be grateful if you could keep eaƟng 
them over half term as we could sƟll use some more please.  

We would like to wish you all a wonderful half term and look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 19th 
February. Don’t forget Forest school will be re-starƟng for N, R and Yr1 on Tuesday aŌernoons when we return.   

Monday  Chicken Goujons, Nuggets or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Spaghetti Bolognaise or Cottage Pie 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish & Chips 

Monday 3.15-4.15 MulƟ Sports Year R, 1 & 2 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Netball Year 3-6 

Wednesday  3.15-4.15 Rowing Year 3-6 

12.02.24 Half Term 

19.02.24 Back to School 

20.02.24 Forest School Starts (N, R & Yr 1) - Wa-
terproofs required every Tuesday please 

22.02.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

29.02.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

07.03.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

07.03.24 World Book Day 

25.03.24 Easter Holidays 

08 & 
09.04.24 PD Days—Staff First Aid Training 

10.04.24 Back to School 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

27.05.24 Half Term 

03.06.24 Back to School 
19-

20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

 

Class 1— Libby and Alfie S 

Class 2— Autumn and Eduardo 

Class 3— Jake and Harry G 

 

On Tuesday we took a group of girls and boys from KS2 to the Indoor Cricket FesƟval held at Church StreƩon. The 
students all performed brilliantly and there was no doubt that they all tried their very best, with some very Ɵred chil-

dren at the end of the day. Well done everyone! 

On Thursday this week students from Year 3 to 6 travelled to Bedstone College for their annual Cross Country event. 
As you can imagine it was a very wet and muddy morning, but we were extremely impressed with all the student’s 
determinaƟon and perseverance in the miserable weather condiƟons. There was a lot of slipping and sliding, but 

plenty of smiles too. FantasƟc work! 



Uniform 

 

Item / Style      Price   

Classic Sweatshirt       £12.00    £15.00   

Classic Cardigan     £13.00    £16.00   

Fleece Jacket      £17.00    £20.00   

Parka Coat      £22.00    £24.00  

Classic Polo shirt       £9.00       £11.00  

P.E. T Shirt         £8.00       £9.00   

P.E. Shorts         £7.00        £7.50  

Hooded PE Sweatshirt    £15.00     £18.00 

Pinafore Dress         15.95   

Book Bag         £7.00 

P.E. Bag       £6.00  

 

Please make sure that all clothing is clearly marked with your child’s name.  

Spring term 2024 

Thursday 4th January - Friday 22nd March 2024 
HT Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

PD days (School closed to children) 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Summer Term 2024 

Wednesday 10th April—Friday 19th July 2024 
HT Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May 

PD days (School closed to children) 
Monday 8th April 2024 
Tuesday 9th April 2024 

Bank Holiday (School Closed) 
Monday 6th May 2024 

 

 
 

ValenƟnes Breakfast 
 

Thank you to everyone that came to the ValenƟnes Day Breakfast today. It was 
lovely to see so many children had made an effort to get to school that bit earlier 
to join in with the fun, and with some fabulous 
pyjamas on display too. We would also like to 
make a special menƟon for how polite and well 
mannered all the children were, which helped to 
make it such a fun event for everyone involved. 
We are pleased to announce that so far we have 
definitely been feeling the love as the event has 
raised £121.50 for the Corvedale School Associa-
Ɵon. Thanks again to everyone who aƩended and 
to all the organisers and helpers, we couldn’t 
have done it without you!  

 

Thank you to everyone who has joined us for our Tots group on a Friday morning between 10-11.30am. It has been a real 
pleasure to see so many old and new faces aƩending. We look forward to conƟnuing the group next half term. Don’t forget 
your £2 contribuƟon includes refreshments, homemade cake and a fantasƟc opportunity for your children and yourself to 
socialise, play, learn and most importantly, have some fun! 

We would also like to remind parents that aŌer half term Forest School will be beginning again on a Tuesday aŌernoon. 
Nursery children will be taking it in turns, a few at a Ɵme, to go with the RecepƟon and Year 1 students to the Millichope  Es-
tate to their forest school area. We will noƟfy you when it is your child's turn and would be grateful if they could please bring 
waterproofs and wellies into school please. Have a fabulous half term everyone! 




